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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 16th January 2017
Dear Parents / Carers,
We are already half way through the month and it seems ages ago that we were celebrating Christmas. The children have settled back well in to the routine of school life and seem enthusiastic about their new topics – there has been a lot of excitement in KS1 about finding pirate treasure on school grounds! The children have left off from where they did last term by working hard and earning Gold Star awards. Below is a list of the children who won a Gold Star for last week:

Harvey Sabin (Class 1) – For trying really hard in literacy

Amber Richards (Class 1) – for retelling the story of Peter Pan

Rosie Dugmore (Class 2) – showing such enthusiasm with reading
Sophie Wright (Class 2) – being such a helpful member of the class

Hayden Poole (Class 3) -  extremely neat handwriting in his informational text on toucans

Hannah Dean (Class 3) – for her interesting and strange facts on the rainforest.
Morgan Lewis (Class 4) – a fantastic collection of work in his Tudor topic book

Nancy Bigland (Class 4) – working hard all week and producing really detailed Science work

Sean Stevens (Class 5) – for his ‘never give up’ attitude during tests
Andrew Spiller (Class 5) -  For earning his gold maths badge – he got every single question right in 7 tests!

Mary Jo Sammons (Class 6) – Making good progress with SPAG

Alice Bunce (Class 6) – fantastic interest shown in the new topic
Children in the Junior choir are very excited about their trip and performance at the O2 arena tomorrow. We will be taking a choir of 50 children and will be ably supported by 91 friends and family – we have never taken so many to this event. It promises to be a wonderful day. The coach will leave school at 12pm and we hope to get back to school at 11.30pm. Because it is such a long day and we return so late, the children in the choir and siblings who have also come to the event can arrive at school at 10am the next morning. The children need to wear their t-shirts to school in the morning with a jumper and coat. It would help if they also only brought their lunch and drinks in a small bag, not their full school bag. The choir are sitting in section 407 which is slightly to the right from the front of the stage as you look at it. There is an APP which you can download which will help you on the night find your school but we will have our big banner up to help you spot us in the distance.
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg 
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